


Dear Parent/ Guardian,						

Welcome back to a new school year at Primrose! We are so excited to be here, working with your children!  As you probably are aware, we have many exciting things planned and lots of opportunities for your child to grow and develop as a learner.  To that end, we are particularly sensitive to the social and emotional needs of the learner.  Research and logic tells us that children do their best learning when they feel safe and secure and when their more basic needs are met. 
 
One of the opportunities we have to offer this year includes a small group session called the “Cool Cats”.  This six week program is designed to help children identify signs of stress, to be able to express what makes them worry, and to be able to develop coping strategies and management skills.  The Cool Cats curriculum, which is attached, is an age-appropriate, fun-filled program that will introduce your child to strategies such as relaxation, stretching and yoga, and even a glimpse of art and music therapy.  

Please sign and return the bottom of this form to the classroom teacher in order to give consent for your child to participate in this program.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

					Sincerely,
					Regina Kaishian, School Psychologist
					Theresa Reda, School Social Worker
					Katie Cormier, School Guidance Counselor
· 
· 
· I hereby give permission for my child __________________________________________ to participate in the “Cool Cats” program at Primrose Elementary School during the 2014-2015 school year.  					
[bookmark: _GoBack]Signed,
(Parent signature)

(Teachers: return permission form to the School Social Worker, Theresa Reda)
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